
a of the Vallev Fo . . Ik Dance Council 

A special meeting of the Council was held on Thursday, August 4, at 8:30 at Solomon Pavilion. 
Attending: Sam Ballinger, Joanne Dornbrowski, Leslie Hyll and Louise Van Vliet 

Council briefly discussed the Open House to be held on Thursday, September 29,1988. It was 
decided that Leslie Hyll would be responsible for publicity and that Joanne Dombrowski would 
be responsible for the program. 

The main topic of discussion was the November workshop. Leslie Hyll presented an estimate of 
expenses for the workshop and suggested three possible fee schedules. After discussing the 
probable consequences of each set of fees, Council voted to support the proposal that minimized 
the cost to those attending. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:OO. 

Respectfully submitted, 

\ ' 7- 3 o r n b h w ; -  <be 

Joanne Dombrowski, Secretary 
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